
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our school students from Prep, Year 1 and Year 2 will be participating in a range of fun games 
and hands-on activities to celebrate the children in our early years.  

Where: The Willows State School, Bilberry St. Kirwan - Junior CPA 

When: Wednesday 7th June 1:55pm-2:45pm 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sibling Enrolments Prep 2018 

An enrolment tent will be available at this event to discuss the enrolment processes if you have 
Prep 2018 siblings. Please bring the child’s Birth Certificate. 

Please note: Sibling enrolment forms, if submitted by 7th June, will go into a draw to win a 
TWSS school shirt for your Prep 2018 child!  Please see office staff for an enrolment package 

today. 
 

Parents, Grandparents and younger siblings 

are all welcome to attend and join in the fun! 

 

Please contact office staff on ph 4799 1333  

If you have questions. 


